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June 28, 2012

Michael Morin
President
Stanley Energy, LLC
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Re: DM 12-167 Stanley Energy, LLC
Natural Gas Aggregator Registration Application
Status Update and Request for Clarification

Dear Mr. Morin:

The Stanley Energy, LLC application for registration as a natural gas aggregator was received on
June 13, 2012. The application has been reviewed by Staff of the New Hampshire Public Utilities
Commission (Commission) and additional information is needed to complete the application review
process.

Part (6) of the application requires a list of the competitive natural gas suppliers in New
Hampshire through which the applicant intends to provide service. Two of the suppliers identified in the
Stanley Energy, LLC application, Consolidated Edison, Inc. and Noble Energy Inc. are not registered
natural gas suppliers in New Hampshire. Additionally, Coral Energy Resources, LP and Glacial Energy
operate as gas suppliers in this State under gas supplier trade names other than what are listed in your
application and Sprague Energy Corp. operates under two separate, but different gas supplier trade names
in New Hampshire. The most up-to-date listing of registered competitive natural gas suppliers in New
Hampshire is available on the Commission web page at:
http :/‘www.puc .nh. i~ov/Gas-Steam1naturalgascompetition.htm.

In order to complete the registration process, please submit a follow-up letter to the Executive
Director of the Commission with a corrected response to Part (6) of the gas aggregator application. To
assure proper docket filing of the updated information, the letter should reference this docket number
(DM 12-167 Stanley Energy, LLC) in your cover letter. Also be sure to use form Puc 3006.02, being
careful to provide only what is required. As noted above, pay close attention to Parts (6) and (7) of
application to correct the two discrepancies in the original application. Please feel free to contact me at
(603) 271-2434 if you have any questions related to the registration requirements or to your registration
application.

Sincerely,

RobertJ.Wy t
Utility Analyst IV, Commission Staff

cc: Docket File


